


On behalf of the committee for the Rural Community First Responders (RCFR) Group, I would like to thank you for your interest in the safety and well-being of Rural Albertans.

Recently Alberta Health Services began making changes to the processes that impact the way and in some cases the abilities, of smaller communities to effectively respond to their local emergency situations.  

In recent years communities had been asked by the Province to come together and to use their volunteers and resources to enhance responses by Emergency services to these rural communities. In many areas small communities are 30 minutes or further from vital services.  RCFR’s are in these communities, “the First on Scene”.  Frequently they are on scene within seconds of dispatch, providing basic first aid, scene safety, AED’s and other medical pre-arrival services.
The Provincial Government’s plan to transition ambulance dispatch to a centralized model has significant implications for the RCFR groups in Alberta. Since these recent changes began, much of what rural communities had built over the past years has been torn down.  Some RCFR groups have found ways to adjust, others are trying to make changes and still others have ceased to exist. 

Your support for the upcoming Conference will help provide an opportunity to bring together Rural Community Volunteer First Responders, dispatch personnel, elected officials from small communities, rural municipalities and other agencies / organizations. The conference is being held to extend the debate about the need for coordinated response to rural emergencies, communication, efficient and effective dispatch of RCFR groups as well as promote discussion regarding technologies and experiences from across Alberta, across Canada and Internationally. 
This conference will provide the first opportunity for the First Responders and elected officials to come together to discuss the issues; provide input for possible solutions; and to learn from the experiences of the responders themselves from various regions across the province.
The cost to attend the conference has been kept low in order to allow as many of our First Responders and Elected Officials to attend this very important opportunity. We invite you to participate in the conference as a Financial Sponsor.  Your Sponsorship will be recognized in the conference advertising, delegate packages, conference website and in the conference itself. Sponsorship will cover the costs of facility and equipment, delegate packages, coffee breaks and two meals, and speaker honorariums.   We also invite you to provide items that could be included in delegate packages. 

Sponsors can make cheques payable to the Village of Edgerton with notation that it is for the Rural Community First Responders Conference. 

We thank you in advance for your support and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Conference Committee working as a Partnership to Support Community First Response.
Please see the list of sponsors on our website whose generosity is already helping make this conference possible.

Thank you!
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